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Change the 4wd modification laws, vehicles with larger tyres and suspension lifts are being unfairly 
targeted in the name of safety yet they have not been contributing to accidents or fatalities 

anywhere in the country, the lengths in which the qld government is going to fine modified 4wd 
owners is absolutely disgraceful and simply a cash grab, nsw needs to set an example for other 

states and show some common sense with these outdated laws. 

 


